


Michael, 
 
We respectfully request to have our case continued to November 19, 2024 to allow us 
sufficient time to schedule a Neighborhood Meet and discuss the grievances brought 
up by the Pinery Community at our last Planning Commission Hearing. 
 
Several people with the Pinery community stated reasons for denial to our 
application, which we would like the opportunity to discuss prior to the BOCC 
hearing date. 
 
In addition, we have been made aware of the community using social media 
platforms to gain support against our rezoning application.  This tactic may cause 
additional harm for our application for the upcoming hearing as we are receiving 
information that the platform may be stating false or misleading information. 
 
With the Countys approval for continuance, we will acquire the necessary meeting 
facilities and send written invitations for neighbors to attend. 
 
Please let me know how to proceed. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Rusty Hall 
Highline Engineering 
 


